
i 

OIC Rules Coordinator 

From: Matt Childs 
Friday, November 1, 2024 11 :23 AM 
OIC Rules Coordinator 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: Premium change transparency (R 2024-07) 

External Email 

To whom it may concern: 
I understand the comment period for the rule in the subject line is now open. 

I am request ing rule Premium change transparency (R 2024-07) include health care insurance providers. 
Home/Auto insurance is a great start and I'd like to see the same type of premium t ransparency from the 
health care insurance providers. Considering the WA State individual health insurance market has, on 
average, increased 10. 7%, 8.18%, & 4.14% for the past 3 years and the WA State small group market has 
an average increase of 11.9%, 8.02% & 6% over the same t ime period, the medical insurance market 
needs to be kept to the same (or even higher) standard than the P&C market. 
Please include the health insurance carriers in this rule during the next revision. 

Thank you. 
Matt Childs 
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